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Topaz News 

 

This week 

We spent the start of our Friday morning looking after our school environment by litter picking. I had no idea 
there was so much fun to be had! We talked about different materials and sorted our rubbish so that 
we can recycle it.  

              

After all of our hard work there was time for us to spend time in our favourite part of the school 
grounds with our friends. 

Now that we are more independent and quicker getting changed, we have decided to move our forest 
session to the afternoon on a Friday. I think it will be the perfect end to our week. 

Please bring boots and any waterproofs etc. in a bag ready to get changed and wear PE kit on 
Fridays. 

Our  favourite story this week has been ‘If the Dinosaurs Came Back’. We loved 
the illustrations so decided to create some of our own. The children did an 
amazing job and I have promised them that they can bring them home to you 
next week. 

 

Jigsaw 

In our Jigsaw session this week Dr. Ranj helped Jenie, our Jigsaw character, talk about 
healthy eating. I would be interested to hear about any of the children trying new fruits 
or vegetables or making healthy sugar swaps on Evidence Me. 

 

Walking challenge 

How are we doing with our walking challenge. Is there time for one more big walk that you can record for the 
Friends of AHS? 

 

Warmest regards, 

Sally Windmill 
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